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May 08, 2015
Greetings from Salem High School, 
We have had a great start to our year at Salem High School.  We look forward to partnering with our local businesses as we continue moving forward to Excellence.

The Salem High School Soccer Program is looking for sponsors in order to raise money for the upcoming season (2015-2016) and an exhibition game in Paris France. We would like to offer four types of sponsorships to local businesses. 

Bronze-$200: Your business logo will be placed on our team website for all to see. This will remain on the team website for the entire school year showing your support of our program, ¼ page ad in ad booklet.
Silver- $300: A sign with your business name will be posted in the stadium and will remain throughout the season (2015-2016) showing your support of the Seminoles soccer teams, ½ page ad in ad booklet.
Gold- $500: A sign with your business name will be posted in the stadium and will remain throughout the season (2015-2016) showing your support of the soccer teams. Your business logo will be placed on our team website for all to see, 1 full page Ad back cover ad booklet, 1 Seminoles Soccer T-shirt.
Platinum- $1000: We are proud to offer a new type of sponsorship this season (2015-2016). Our team has joined together with the Rockdale Career Academy (RCA) to have all of our games streamed live this upcoming season. Since our games are being streamed; there will be commercial spots open for sponsors. The video production team from RCA will come and film a commercial for your business that will air throughout the season showing your support of the Salem Seminoles Soccer teams. Along with the commercial, a sign with your business name will posted in the stadium and will remain throughout the season. Your business logo will be placed on our team website for all to see, 1 full page Ad front cover ad booklet, 2 Seminoles Soccer T-shirts.
Please contact coach Anani Amaizo (aamaizo@rockdale.k12.ga.us, or 404-604-6159); if you are interested in supporting the Salem High Soccer Program. Please complete the enclosed form stating the level of sponsorship and include a logo of your business. All money will go directly to the soccer program for new jerseys, balls, warm-ups, other equipment that we need and our exhibition soccer trip to Toulouse France. We are a non-profit organization that relies on fundraising to help fund our program. Our Federal Tax ID #: 47-4121523. We look forward to partnering with you now and in the future. Thank you for your support and have a wonderful day.
**SPONSORSHIP APPLICATION/PAYMENTS DUE BY October 30, 2015!**

Sincerely,

Coach Anani Amaizo (Boys)




Coach Andre Johnson (Girls)
